
 

Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan 
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HOUSING 

 

King Hussein Bridge Terminal 

Public Private Partnership Project 
 

Invitation for Expression of Interest 

The Ministry of Public Works and Housing ("MPWH") of the Hashemite Kingdom of 
Jordan wishes to offer private investors/operators the opportunity, through an 
international competitive bidding process, to enter a concession to design, build, 
finance, operate, maintain and transfer new terminal and ancillary facilities for 
passenger and cargo at the King Hussein Bridge to replace the existing Jordanian based 
facilities (“Project”). 

MPWH has appointed the International Finance Corporation (“IFC”) - a member of 
the World Bank Group, acting through its Public Private Partnerships Transaction 
Advisory Services division (IFC Advisory), as Lead Advisor to assist in the structuring 
and implementation of the Project. 

MPWH now invites interested parties with proven experience in investing and 
operating passenger and cargo facilities internationally, as well as local entities interested 
in forming a consortium, to submit a non-binding written Expression of Interest on or 
before 9 a.m. (Amman time) on 27 May, 2020, to be received at the two email 
addresses below.  

 

Further written information and requirements will be provided to registered parties 
once requested via the two email contacts below. 

 

MPWH 
 
 

Eng. Maram Alayyoub 
Head of Monitoring & Project Management Unit 

 

8th Circle 
King Abdullah II St. 380 
POB 1220, Amman 11118 
Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan 
Tel: +962 65803 803 
Email: Maram.Alayoub@MPWH.GOV.JO 

IFC – Lead Advisor 
 
Alexandre Leigh  
Transaction Team Leader 

 
 
PO Box 118071, Dubai 
United Arab Emirates 
Tel: +971 4 360 1000 
Fax: +971 4 360 1010 
Email: Jordan.KHB.PPP@ifc.org 

 
 

 


